
f.-1erton Auger 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
212 Central Avenue 
Buffalo, f\11 nnesota 55313 

Docket Number A-4245 

Dear Mr. Auger: 

September 13, 1985 

Ordinance Dated 6-19-85 

City of Buffalo 

The f\.11 nnesota r~un i c I pa I Board has now processed and approved the above 
ordinance In accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 4141 and the Rules of 
Procedure. 

According to law, this annexation ordinance must be filed with the 
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State, and the Municipal Board. 
(Since the ordinance has already been filed with the Municipal Board, no 
additional copies are required.> We also recommend that you file the 
ordinance with the County Recorder. 

The annexation Is final upon the date the ordinance Is approved by the 
Board, which Is the date of this letter. 

POL:sg 

cc: Wright County Auditor 
Buffalo Township Clerk 
Richard H. \~est, Attorney at Law 
Secretary of State 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 




